
 
 
IN ADDITION TO THE ATTACHED FILES, A TEXT VERSION OF
PETITION IS BELOW. 
—————————————————
Petition to:  Municipality of South Huron Council
And Mayor George Finch
     gfinch@southhuron.ca

 

From:   Exeter Pickleball Group

____________________________________________________
____________________________________

Re:  PHASE 2 OF SOUTH HURON RECREATION
CENTRE RENOVATIONS

 

Renovations for the South Huron Recreation Center have been approved. The
gym and walking track are not  included in Phase 1 and will be addressed in
Phase 2 of the project. 

 

Our request is:

 
1. That a motion be passed by the current council to begin Phase
2 of the South Huron Recreation Centre renovations. 

 
2. We further request that Phase 2 commence in 2022, and

 
3. That Council consult with the public on the process for Phase
2.

 

Before details are finalized, we need our voice heard.  Please sign
this petition to implore Municipality of South Huron Council to meet our
needs. We need a place to  exercise and  play pickleball without

mailto:gfinch@southhuron.ca


interruption.

October 27, 2021
This is a public document and the names and addresses become public.
 
—————————————————————
 

 
--
Malcolm Ross
33901 Maguire Road, Ailsa Craig ON N0M 1A0
519-878-2713         mross@shireconsulting.ca
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